
 

 

 

 

 
22 November 2016 
 
Termination Notice on IBG service to The Royal Bank of Scotland 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We wish to inform you with effect from 16 December 2016, The Royal Bank of Scotland Berhad 
(RBS) will terminate its Interbank Giro (IBG) operations in Malaysia. Hence you will not be able to 
send funds to RBS via IBG from that day onwards. 
 
Please take note accordingly. 


